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 Aaaaaand it's a WRAP! 
Kanthari's one-year program for change makers - 13th
generation- is now over. Our batch virtually celebrated
our graduation and we took the opportunity to thank

the kanthari staff, mentors, and supporters.
Propolis is so grateful for such a unique and special
adventure, that made this organization possible to

exist.

PACA Power 
Propolis is a proud current participant of MPE,

Parcours Creation, a Provence-Alpes-Côte d'Azur
(PACA) intensive support capsule in 7 weeks to help

us build Propolis in France and test upcoming
programs, refine our strategy, be advised by local

experts, and develop our network. 
We will pitch the upcoming projects to a jury of

professionals on 11th July. Wish us luck!

In the News!
Each week, the editorial staff of Le Petit Journal

Bombay presents a selection of online articles, evoking
India. The brilliant journalist Isabelle Bonsignour

published an article on the results of our Propolis tour
in South India. Have a nice read!

https://lepetitjournal.com/bombay/communaute/inde-sud-succes-tournee-propolis-briser-tabous-363076


1- Now that the Indian pilot program has been tested, we wish to continue to develop activities in India with the
five most needed organisations.
2- We are also in the process of launching Propolis in France, preparing to offer a 16-week support program to
a French hospital which could possibly be our first pilot project in the country, to work with chronic pain
patients. Send us good vibes for this to be accepted :)
3- Finally, we are preparing a user manual for professionals.

As we anticipate some challenges in adapting the program in France, we are currently:
1. looking for qualified local partners who believe that communication is the key to the fight against taboos
2. and looking for financial partners.

If you like our upcoming projects and you want to support us, we are also looking for an IT expert that can
help us to update our website in French. We can further discuss here: charlotte@connectpropolis.org 

What is coming next for Propolis?

We will never thank enough the very generous support
of our 49 individual donors and the amazing Giving
Joy Foundation associated with Curio Spice, who
trusted us to share our love for cooking to open up
deep conversations.
Thank you also to the Chambre Régionale de
l’Économie Sociale et Solidaire - Provence-Alpes-
Côte d'Azur for the current running program.
We are SO GRATEFUL to all of you, and cannot wait to
share more adventures and impactful stories.

A HUGE THANK YOU! 

WWW.INSTAGRAM.COM/CONNECTPROPOLIS - WWW.CONNECTPROPOLIS.ORG


